

## MID-ATLANTIC NEWS Letter



Published by

Mid-Atlantic Association of Golf Course Superintendents to aid in the Advancement of the Golf Course Superintendent through Education and Merit

DAVE CANAVAN, Editor, Bolling Officers Club, Jeffersonton, Va., West 7-2571

## OCTOBER, 1961

## Next Meeting:

Place - Woodmont Country Club; Rockville, Maryland

Date - October 3, 1961

Golf - Mid-Atlantic Association Golf Championship.

There will be two cups - one for low net and

one for low gross.

Social Hour - 5:30 to 6:30

Dinner - 6:30 Woodmont is noted for its excellent buffets.

Meeting - Following dinner
Host - Bob Shields

Let's try for a good turnout to let our host know that we are squarely behind him in his nomination for National Director. In addition to the golf prizes, other prizes will be given by our commercial men to holders of the lucky numbers.

<u>All is going well</u> up here in Saratoga. We have finished sodding all of the greens and tees and have seeded all of the fairways. All that remains now is to maintain the turf until its final acceptance. I am hoping to be back in the Mid-Atlantic area by the 25th of October.

Jack Gormley, editor of the Northeast's <u>Collaborator</u>, and the other members of the Northeast Superintendents Association asked me to remember them to all of their friends in the Mid-Atlantic. The Northeast Association, as well as the New Jersey Superintendents Association, are strongly pushing for the nomination of Professor Dickinson for the U.S.G.A. Greens Section Award. I think the Mid-Atlantic would do well to follow in their footsteps. Professor Dickinson retired from the University of Massachusetts three years ago. He was, however, one of the fathers of modern turf culture.